Dear Elected Official,
My name is and I live in, WI. The Knowles-Nelson Stewardship Program is currently funded through June 2026. Without renewed support, Wisconsin risks losing a vital tool for protecting its natural resources and maintaining its status as a premier outdoor recreation destination. The program's continuation is essential for preserving the landscapes that define our state, from pristine lakes and rivers to lush forests and prairies.
So that critical funding does not lapse, Wisconsin's legislature must compromise on a Knowles-Nelson standalone bill this session.
Because of the benefits outdoor recreation brings to our bodies, communities, and local economies, it's important that we reauthorize this program. I ask that you please work with your colleagues in the legislature to ensure investment in Wisconsin's outdoor spaces via the Knowles-Nelson Stewardship Program.
[Any additional comments regarding specific projects you wish to share with your legislators here]
Thank you for your time,
Name Home Address City, WI Email/Phone